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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management is 

conducting a competitive bid process for the Building #260 AASF, Roof 

Repair Project, 92 Hayes Street, Bangor, Maine.  Bids will be opened and 

read aloud by the Directorate of Facilities Engineering at 3:00 p.m. 5 

September 2024. 

 

This project consists of repairing certain sections of roof for Building #260 

AASF.  Remove the existing "TPO" Thermoplastic Polyolefin membrane 

and underlayment. The Contractor shall install some additional metal 

decking, insulation, underlayment, fascia and a new EPDM roof membrane 

system.  The Contractor shall furnish and install all items in accordance with 

Plans and Specifications. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

